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Mr. President,
Armenia welcomes the distinguished delegation of Uruguay to the 4th cycle and thanks for the report. 
Armenia commends Uruguay for its commitment and progress achieved in protection of human rights, noting particularly improvements made to the laws that discriminate against women.
We welcome the relevant laws adopted in Uruguay during the review period on establishing a framework for public policies designed to combat gender-based violence and promote gender equality, equality in employment and education, and equal access to justice, as well as in other areas.
In the spirit of constructive engagement Armenia recommends:
· To continue efforts aimed at implementation of the National Plan for the Integration of Migrants, Asylum-seekers and Refugees;
· To consider adopting strategies and assign resources to enhance the accessibility of health care to persons with disabilities. 
Armenia wishes Uruguay a successful UPR. 
Thank you.
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